
Westminster Crier 
Three things cannot be long hidden: the sun, the moon and the truth. 

~ Buddah 

Members of the community have heard a rumor that the golf course 
building that houses the pro shop and bar are being considered for 

purchase by the community to become the new fitness center.    

This rumor is incorrect.   

What is correct is that the Board of Directors have scheduled a  
meeting at 7:00pm on March 2nd to discuss a suggestion from the 

owner that the Community purchase that building for use as a  
Community Center thereby allowing the current Community Center to 
become an expanded fitness center. The logic is that we would now 

have a Community Center large enough to handle all our needs  
and solve the problem of a too small fitness center. 

  
The purpose of the meeting is not to vote on this issue but to discuss 

the suggestion and decide if we should proceed to investigate the 
myriad of legal and financial issues that need to be resolved before 

we could even consider such a purchase.   
 

Following a presentation and discussion by the Board, members  
present will be invited to comment. 

 
 Bill Cossart for the Board of Directors.  


